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Hi Judiciary Committee, 

Tho you may think convicted felons should have the privilege of voting, if they had 

not committed the offence against our laws, I would agree. Those in Jail and Prison 

are there because they earned that bed. Once becoming a convict you loose the 

rights of those in society. 

I erge you in the strongest terms  to vote NO on this unfortunate bill!! 

Mark Z 


